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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 4:22 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC 11/19/24 public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

LAPD BOPC, LAPD Chief Jim McDonnell, the entire LAPD and public, 
 
We, the People, the Voices for LAPD, heartily congratulate Jim McDonnell on becoming our next Chief of 
Police and also wish to thank Mayor Karen Bass, the Police Commission and everyone who was involved 
in the  
difficult and arduous selection process! 
 
We believe that Chief Jim McDonnell has all the necessary attributes, knowledge, skill and experience to 
lead the LAPD and our community to the next level of community policing. We know, having talked to a 
very  
diverse spectrum of LAPD personnel and community members, that Chief McDonnell has widespread 
support based on his most esteemed reputation and leadership. 
 
We enthusiastically look forward to being partners with Chief Jim McDonnell in his efforts to bring 
Community Policing to the Next level of excellence and efficiency for the benefit of us all! We pray for his 
success and the success of creating a safer city! We will do our  
part! 

  

Respectfully, 

Voices For LAPD 

 


